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An Alumni lecture series was organised by the Department of Electrical and Electronics 

Engineering department along with the Alumni Association of AVIT on 22.05.2020 titled as 

“Technology Transfer”. 

This session was handled by Mr. Sameer Ranjan, an Alumni of 2012, who is currently a 

Senior Software developer in HCL Technologies.It was amazing session. He started the 

session with the basic definition of technology transfer. He defined that the change that is 

being brought in partially or completely in our existing system software or tools in order to 

improve skills.  And he discussed different aspects and ideas about transferring skills, 

knowledge and developments among various networks and making it available to a wider 

range of users. He also mentioned that technology can be acquired in two ways. Either  it 

can be developed or purchased. And he discussed about the issues related to software and 

ways to rectify it so that we can develop a more efficient and reliable platform. 

The session was very interactive and he answered many queries raised by the students.It 

was a very useful session and the students were greatly benefitted. 

 


